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The special events coordinator at Buena Vista Winery, Staci Sheets, is delighted to welcome back the RVWL for a very special afternoon to honor its fund-raising efforts for AAF.
 
On November 12, the winery and its owner Jean-Charles Boisset invite us all to arrive at 11:15.  We will be greeted w/ a glass of JCB Sparkling Brut to enjoy in the Bubble Lounge while we conduct our meeting (which will start promptly at 11:30).  The winery then will escort us all on a brief tour and offer tastings of three of their special wines.  We will then sit down in the brand new Reserve Patio for a lovely lunch of gourmet sandwiches, salads and dessert bar.  They will pour their award-winning Chardonnay and Pinot Noir.
 
The Buena Vista Winery is located just off of Sonoma Square, a 45 minute ride.  The property is gorgeous, see http://www.buenavistawinery.com/visit. 
 
JCB and his staff are very impressed with the services offered by AAF.  I met him earlier this year while picking up donations and shared again much of what AAF does for families in need in Marin – he and his staff couldn’t be nicer!  They hope to make another fabulous wine donation next year and will try to attend the 2015 Gala.  They also offer the above event at a 30% discount and no charge for either the champagne welcome or the wine served at lunch.  I think it is very special for them to honor us and it would be very well-received if we returned this effort by showing up in good numbers.   I of course want to be sensitive to our working members and hope that with sufficient advance notice you will be able to escape for a few hours to enjoy this special occasion- this would be a lovely occasion for us ALL to re-connect and re-engage for the upcoming year!  
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